
CORRESPONDENCE/MEMORANDUM  

State of Wisconsin

 
 
DATE: 4/15/2025 FILE REF: 02-28-595980 
 
TO: Issac Ross, SCR Supervisor  
 
FROM: Caroline Rice, Hydrogeologist    
 
SUBJECT: 4/10/2025 Site Visit 
 
 
The Department of Natural Resources conducted a site visit on 4/10/2025. DNR met GEI Consultants on 
site. GEI was beginning free product recovery efforts. Enbridge had a crew on site breaking the concrete 
slab south of Line 6 pump building in preparation of the supplemental excavation.  
 

 



 

 



 

 



 
 


